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Friday 12th February 2021 

Newsletter 
 Please follow us on our Weston Mill 

Community Primary Academy   

Facebook page. 

NEW FACEBOOK PAGE 

We are very excited to announce the launch of our Weston Mill Community Primary Academy  

Facebook page. A copy of the letter was emailed out this week and is also available on our 

school website. 

Earlier this year we sent out a letter about digital permissions online, this permission would  

include the Facebook site. If you do not wish your child’s achievements and school life to be 

recognised and shared in this way, please contact the school at:  

westonmill.office@discoverymat.co.uk 

February Half-Term Monday 15th - Friday 19th February 2021 

Non Pupil Day Monday 22nd February 

 

I would just like to thank you all for your support in getting through the past six weeks.  

Engagement with you all has been fantastic and the team have worked hard to ensure calls and 

contact has been made.   

As we all wait for the next announcement, please have a restful and safe half term.  As soon as 

we know any more we will let you know. 

Mrs Dinnis 

Head of School 

Reporting test results over February Half Term 

 

If a child tests positive for COVID-19, we are required to run a track and trace process and  

inform families and staff who have been in close contact with the confirmed case.  We will 

continue to communicate with parents at the earliest opportunity whenever this happens.  To  

support us with this over the early part of the February Half Term, if you receive a positive  

Covid-19 test result you should inform us as soon as possible. Please email your child’s school, 

using the following email:  westonmill.reception@discoverymat.co.uk 

Thank you for understanding that every positive case takes us a considerable amount of time to 

investigate and resolve.  We will respond to each case and communicate with you as quickly as 

possible, up to and including the 17th February.  

If your child tests positive for COVID-19 after the 17th February, please liaise with the NHS for 

track and trace.  We will not be checking school emails from this date until we return to school. If 

your child needs to isolate over the half term and this extends to the start of term 4, please let us 

know on the first day back in school, Tuesday 23rd February 2021, that your child is absent. 
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FOOD HAMPER & WORK COLLECTION REMINDER 

 

Food parcels and work packs will be available for collection after  

half term on Wednesday 24th February 11.30 - 12.30. 

BREAKFAST CLUB REMINDER 

 

ALL Breakfast club places MUST  be 

booked online and paid for prior to  

attending please. 

 

Thank you 

 

 

SHOUT OUT! 

 

 

Year 6 – Maddison G and Ronnie R great engagement all week. 

Year 5 – Adelle C (who has also got her pen license), Kaitlin and Emily. 

Year 4 – Educare children this week have been fab and considerate to adults in school.  

Year 3 – Jack R, Emily P, Oscar and Amelia L for great haikus.  

Year 1/ 2 – Amelia H and Toby C. 

Year Nursery/Foundation – Vihana has really shone this week. 

 LUNCH PAYMENT REMINDER 

                                       

ALL SCHOOL LUNCHES MUST BE PAID 

FOR IN ADVANCE. 

Please ensure your child’s Parent Pay 

lunch account is topped up and any 

amount owing cleared today for half 

term. 

Please contact the school office if you 

need any assistance with your payments. 

Thank you. 

WORLD BOOK DAY 






